
 

 

 

 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

April 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
During this ongoing COVID 19 situation and extended closure of schools, we just want to let you know that the 
0-19 School Health Service in Cheshire East is still available for contact should you have any queries or concerns 
regarding your child. 
 
If you would like to speak to a school nurse, please do call us on the telephone number above. 
 
Information and regular updates can be found on our Facebook page: Cheshire East School Nurses 
 
We are available Monday to Friday between 9am and 5pm.If there is no reply when you ring it may mean we 
are busy taking another call. Please leave a brief message with your childs name, date of birth, the school they 
normally attend,and your contact number and we will return your call. 
 
 
Keep safe. 
 
Your local 0-19 School Nurse Team 

School Nursing Service 
Broken Cross Childrens Centre 

Parkett Heyes Road 
Macclesfield 

Cheshire 
SK11 8UD 

 
Tel: 0300 123 4067 

 


